
  

  
  
  

Ambition · Pride · Success   
  
15th November 2021  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
Update on face coverings (masks) in lessons from Monday 15th November 2021  
  
Due to the continued low number of COVID-19 cases at school, we have made some modifications to our 
current COVID-19 protective measures.  Effective from today, students will not be required to wear face 
coverings (masks) in classrooms unless they are having a one-to-one conversation with a member of staff, or 
moving around the classroom interacting with large numbers of other students.  Students can of course 
continue to wear them at all times in classrooms should they wish to.  
  
Students will continue to be asked to wear a face covering in indoor communal areas as they move between 
lessons, and indoors at break and lunchtime when not eating or drinking.  Students who are exempt are not 
required to wear a face covering.  Students should also continue to wash their hands and sanitise regularly 
throughout the day, including before they eat or drink.  
  
We will continue to keep this position under review, and will make changes should COVID-19 cases rise or if 
there is an outbreak in a particular year group, as outlined in our COVID-19 Outbreak Management Plan 
which can be viewed on the school’s website.  
  
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Yours faithfully  
  

 
  
Mr R Newman  
Principal  
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